
Additional Information
Learning begins at 8:45 promptly and finishes at 3:00pm. Please make sure your 
child is at school on time and that he/she is collected promptly. 

Please remember to inform school of any change of address, home telephone 
number, mobile telephone number or any other emergency contact information

Homework
We ask that you listen to your child read for 20 minutes every night. You can 
complete the home reading record to show that this has been done. Children must 
also learn weekly spellings and times tables. We use Times Tables Rockstars for this. 
Other homework is set by teachers as required.

Dinner Money
Dinner money per day is £2.20. This works out at £11 per week. Payment for dinner 
money must be paid at the start of the week. This can be done on Parent Mail.
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Parent Curriculum Map

English
We will be learning about alternative spellings patterns and reading and spelling 
words with these patterns. We will be writing stories, recounts and non-chronological 
reports about life in space.

Maths
We will be learning how to measure in weight grams and kilograms, capacity in 
millilitres and litres and temperature in degrees.

Science
We will continue learning about plants. We will learn about and compare spring and 
summer.

Humanities
We will continue to learn about Neil Armstrong and the moon landing.

Art / Design Technology
We will be making clay planets.

PE
Outdoor PE will be hitting, catching and running. Indoor PE: Running, jumping and 
throwing.

Computing
We will be learning about spreadsheets and technology outside school.

Other
In music, we will be learning about how music connects us with the environment. 
In RE, we will be learning about how we can look after the planet. In PSHE, we will 
learning about boys, girls and families.

Curriculum Information


